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I  am submitting this to say that my son  was taken in 2010. I have 
kept in contact and expressed my wish to be reunited. I have only seen my son twice in 5 years. 
Everytime I ask there's always something in the way, they make excuses with no real reasons. 
He is currently with foster parents who are using the system to adopt a child a a lesbian couple. 
They have had my son there by himself for 5 years and had no other foster children. I've been 
told I don't have any rights. I've had to send several emails to Brad Hazzard the minister just to 
get an assessment done to  look at visitation with my son . I recently been made 
aware that I'm not the only parent who have fallen victim to a corrupt system. I'm asking for any 
help I can get.  

Sincerely  
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